
COVID—19 STATEMENT  

  

We can’t wait to see you all again! Please accept our apologies in advance for any mishaps, 

whist we get to grips with a whole new way of doing things!  

   

-This is our pledge to all our customers & staff to ensure their safety:-  
  

1. We will take reasonable steps to follow the Government’s Covid - 19 secure workplace guidelines  

2. Every team member will be trained in new health & hygiene related procedures, their responsibility to 

customers & colleagues  

3. Rigorous cleaning will be implemented, on the top of our usual day to day cleaning. All staff will be 

trained accordingly   

4. Hand sanitiser will be required to be used by customers & will be at all door ways  

5. Tables & chairs will be cleaned thoroughly after each meal & all public places will be regularly cleaned  

6. Only One person per table can go to the Bar or toilet at a time.  

7. Tables will be positioned 1 Meter apart  

8. We will be using outdoor tables in the garden wherever possible  

9. If you could book your reservation in advance that would be great, if not we ask you wait to be seated 

10.  We will accept cash but we ask you pay by card where possible.  

  

-What we ask of our customers -  

1.   Please adhere to social distancing keeping your distance ( 1 metre, 2 where possible)  

2.  Please limit contact with other people on the premises.  

 3.  Wash your hands regularly and please use hand sanitiser units where possible  

4.       Please don’t come if you are feeling unwell in any way or if you have been in contact with anyone who is ill 

or experiencing the covid symptoms 

5.      Please use cards or contactless payments where possible. 

 6.  You WILL be asked to leave if you don’t adhere to the rules or we feel you put others at risk.  
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